
Police Scotland ward update noted.  
 
5 There was heard a report by Area Commander Declan Todd, Police Scotland, 
advising the Partnership 
 
(1) of the positive work in relation to theft within Ashler Village;  
 
(2) that 2 e-bike days of action had been held with bikes seized and would 

officers would continue to monitor the Milton area;  
 
(3) of the Easter Holiday Action Plan that was in place for the April holidays to 

tackle anti-social behaviour and youth disorder; and  
 

(4) of knife crime within the Ward.  
 

After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted and thanked Area Commander Todd for the report; and  

 
(b) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Area 

Commander Todd.  
 
 


